Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/21/2023 1:42:29 AM

First name: John

Last name: Connolly

Organization: Sierra Responsible Riders (SRR)
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Comments: Thanks for the opportunity to comment, hard to do with the beautiful Fall days we've been having. |
am interested in preserving access for all. When the non-winter travel management happened we lost access to
many trails that were used for decades. Shrinking down available areas equals more congestion on what
remains. Little if any maintenance done except by volunteers. If the end result is to shrink down OSV access
then you probably can expect the same. All of us are fortunate to have wilderness and front country. Head to
the the wilderness if your time and ability allows, leave the front country open 100% for multiple uses.

| support the comments brought forward by the Mammoth Trails Committe, especially those on creating better
staging areas and having a "wake zone" around congested areas.

Last winter | xc skied and snowshoed way more than snowmobiled, but when the snowmobiles came by and
broke trail it was a relief to gain some mobility and | never had a chance to say thanks! Our neighborhood terrain
is flat and rolling but we were mired in snow, even the dogs were happy to get some good footing on snowmaobile
tracks.

Happy trails!



